
Minutes for the Emergency Management Committee, January 31, 2017 

Members Present: Al Franklin, Jan Jenkins, Walt Platt, Louise Purdin, Terri Daniels, Sheila Wallace and 

John Williams 

The meeting began at 1:00 PM.  

1. The  Community Emergency Response Team class has completed their first weekend (January 28- 29) 

with the final day scheduled for Saturday, February 4.There are 9 persons in attendance. We have had a 

request from a member to schedule a CERT training for the summer, as many of our members were not 

currently able to participate, due to living elsewhere except for summers. We will try to accommodate 

this request. 

2. The SHOA radio club continues to be involved with various exercises. At least one member with HF is 

involved the 60 meter net which is a digital net. One of their modes is FLDIGI. 

3. We need to begin planning for our next  tsunami Run Walk, which is to be held on Earth Day, April 22. 

We need to plan several aspects, publicity, entrance fees, prizes, co-operation with the county, and with 

the Fire Department. This year, the run will start at the end of the pavement at the beach on Oysterville 

Road, Turn North at G Street, go North to 357th, turn right and go East to the top of J Street turn right 

and go South on J Street to the end of the Cul-de-Sac, ending at 34704 J Place, where the finish line will 

be. This finish line is at the home of John Williams. This event will be co-sponsored by the Community 

Relations Committee and Firewise/ Tree Committee. The Community Relations Committee is planning a 

planting event, and Firewise is planning an event at the chipping site. We will do additional planning at 

the Community Relations Committee on February 7.   

4. The February meeting of the Emergency Management Committee will be  held on Tuesday,  
February 28.   

The meeting was adjourned at 2:35 PM. 


